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Cadet Steward stood down 
 
The Queensland Racing Integrity Commissioner Ross Barnett has suspended with pay a Townsville QRIC 
cadet thoroughbred Steward following an allegation of serious misconduct. 
 
The Commissioner said the female cadet Steward was stood down immediately after a QRIC Integrity 
Regulation Unit investigation commenced. 
 
“The cadet Steward will be the subject of a full and independent investigation into her conduct which 
involved an alleged breach of procedure when carrying out her duties,” he said. 
 
“This incident has had no repercussions for any racing industry participant.  
 
“There will be no further comment at this stage.” 
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